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Easter Celebrations
At this time of year we usually ask our parents to make their child’s Easter Bonnet with them for their party.  If we are still open the party will be on Thursday 2nd April.  If the situation remains the same as now, the event will not be open to parents. Sorry.
Transitions
The plan for children going to Muirhouse Primary is for them to start visiting P1 with their keyworker in small groups starting in April. There are also planned visits from staff at feeder primaries for children going to other local primary schools. With the current situation, this will need to be confirmed at a later date.
Photographs
If you wish to buy your child’s photo could you please return the envelope you were given along with the money by the end of next week.  The Ladybirds and Butterflies afternoon photos seem to be missing. Maze have been contacted about this. 
Orthopist Visit
The eye test will take place on Wednesday for any children who are here and didn’t get it on the first visit.
Please be aware we are working on a day to day basis with information about the coronavirus and all of the above could be cancelled at any time.
Thank-you for your support 
The Nursery Team

